





Festival Committee

Pablo Ortiz, Chair Gold Coast Broadcasting

Gary Blum, Vice Chair Heritage Services

Betty Kennedy, *Treasurer* Community Volunteer

Suzanne Becerra City National Bank

Patrick Behrens
Twinn Palms Homestay

Cathie Moreno Community Volunteer

Veronica Muñoz BGs Café

Raj Narula Community Volunteer

Officer Sandra Plymire
Officer Kathy Sullivan
Oxnard Police Department

Carmen Ramos-Soriano City National Bank

Marie Taylor-Briggs Community Volunteer July 31, 2017

Reza Jalala Operations Manager Access Control Security 18317 Napa Street Northridge, CA 91325

RE: ACS Performance at Oxnard Salsa Festival

Dear Mr. Jalala,

On behalf of the Oxnard Salsa Festival Committee, I want to extend my thanks to Access Control Security for a job well done in providing security services for this year's Festival July 29-30, 2017 in Oxnard.

Security staff were on-time, followed instructions, and were effective in assisting with the overall safety and security of our event, during which we hosted approximately 30,000 to 40,000 guests over the course of the weekend.

We have worked with three different security companies in the eight years we have been managing the Festival. The first year for a new security company is always difficult, as there is a learning curve in getting to know and understand our event. We felt that ACS performed admirably.

My site manager Scott Robinson and I were especially impressed with the leadership of your onsite managers Sayid Hashimi and Simon Wardak. They were highly professional, responsive to our requests, and an overall pleasure to work with.

We appreciate your services and hope to continue our partnership in the future. Thank you again!

Sincerely,

Kellie Meehan Festival Director

Kellia.

CC: Jerry Bashin, Sales Manager